
Stretching Our Minds and Bodies 
Students are mindfully moving their way to the summer! 
The students have not let up! They continue to give it their all every day, 
showcasing their persistence, grit, and determination.  
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June 2 
Hot Lunch: Family 
Pizza 

June 7 
NO SCHOOL 

June 14 
Track and Field 

June 15 
Track and Field 

SRC Spirit Day: Hat 
Day 

Hot Lunch: Subway 

June 28 
Last Day of School 

AIR AND WATER  
The dependency of all 

livings things in 
connection to these 

two elements

1
RESOURCES AND 

WEALTH 

Needs and wants, 
landscapes shaping 

our identity
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SAFETY  

Safe and un-safe risks, 
rules and regulations, 
basic safety practices
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Grade 2 News 
Mrs. Whenham



Math 
Students have wrapped up their work with 2-D and 3-D shapes and have now moved on to 
measurement. We have learned how to use non-
standard objects and units to measure height, width, 
and length. We have also been practicing using 
standard measurements with centimetres and metres, 
as well as how to use a ruler and a metre stick for 
measuring familiar objects.  

ELA 

Our word work has found us continuing to practice 
our spelling patterns, as well as reviewing adjectives, 
nouns, verbs, homophones, and compound words.  

Students are being assessed for their reading levels and we are so proud of how much they 
have grown with their decoding and comprehension this year! Thank you for the time and 
effort that you have put into reading at home. This growth is a testament to how well-
supported these wonderful readers are! 

Our writer’s workshop has us focusing on personal narrative, fictional narrative and poetry. 
We are experimenting with forms of poetry and hope to create an original book of poems to 
show off our writing chops!
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TRACK AND FIELD 

We have started to practice for our track and field events 
that will take place on June 14th and 15th. The students are 
so excited to get the chance to participate this year and see 
how far they have come since Kindergarten! Unfortunately, 
due to provincial and school division regulations, we are 
unable to invite parents and other guests this year. We look 
forward to making this year’s experience special for the 
kiddos, as well as look forward to next year when we can all 
celebrate their track skills together! 


